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April Meeting


Old Business:  The February swap meet 
netted about $250 for the club by selling 
items from George Muellerleile and others.


New Business:  The club wants to have a 
memorial picnic in honor of members who 
have passed in the last few years. It was 
decided to have it on Saturday June 4th. 

It will be at the airport field with something 
like hot dogs and hamburgers and other 
snacks. Members are welcome to bring other 
snacks and refreshments if they like. Bob 
Cheney will try and contact the family 
members to invite them and let them know 
about the picnic. 


Tony asked me about the rules letting other 
non-club members fly at our field. This is 
from our set of rules we sent to the FBO and 
agreed to: 1. Everyone flying at the airport 
must be a Piston Poppers member, or an 
AMA member or under the direct 
supervision of a MPP club member.

Tony heard that there will be some kind of a 
one day D.A.D. on June 11th. He didn’t know 
where it may be, either at the EAA south end 
or at the Lynx FBO, (now Atlantic FBO).

I was able to find this info from the EAA 
website about it just today on May 30th. 

“Fly-in Event at the Atlantic FBO June 11th 
from 10am to 2pm EAA Chapter 237 will be 
serving 1/3lb burgers, brats, 1/4lb hot dogs 
and chicken sandwiches. Proceeds benefit the 
EAA Young Eagles flights and other 
educational programs”. 

This sounds like just a fly-in/lunch that the 
public is invited to attend.

There is no other info about any displays or 
other activities during that day. If that 
changes, I’ll let you know, but I wouldn’t 
expect anything like in the past years. 

Of course since we’re already insured for the 
airport we can fly all that day at our field. I 
would encourage we practice all safety 
procedures that the AMA recommends.
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The concrete circle has been approved for the 
airport field. It was suggested that we might 
try pavers instead of pouring concrete. There 
has already been a Porta-Potty at the school 
field in the past few years and we haven’t 
needed to rent one ourselves, we’ll see what 
happens there this summer. Glen Peterson 
sent in our State nonprofit paperwork. I of 
course sent our check to the AMA for the 
Club Charter and insurance, we’re covered 
until March 31 2023. 


Jim Gevay


From Tom Sontag:


Duke Fox and Terry Taylor
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 Event update at flyin.eaa237.org
Contact : Kevin Sislo - president@eaa237.org or 763-486-6575 (c)

Ellen Quist - quist.ellen.e@gmail.com or 763-222-4952 (c)
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